
 

27 February 2012          

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
 

To:  Mayor and Council 
 

Fr:  Heather L. Kasprick, Deputy Clerk 
 

Re:  Leading with Sustainability: Looking Beyond the Environment Pillar 
Workshop 

 
 

 
Recommendation: 
That authorization be hereby given for Councillors Roussin, Lunny, McKay, McMillan 
and Smith to attend the 2012 Leading with Sustainability: Looking Beyond the 

Enviornment Pillar Workshop taking place Wednesday, April 25, 2012 at the Best 
Western Lakeside Inn; and further 

 
That all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel and Per Diem Policy be 
and are hereby authorized. 

 
Background: 
The Association of Municipalities of Ontario have developed a new “Leading with 
Sustainablity” workshop that is being held in various municipalities across Ontario 

including Kenora. This hands on workshop will help municipal leaders deliver on 
sustainable principles and actually achieve results. The session will focus on the 

concept of it taking more than a councillor or a council to get sustainable initiatives off 
the ground – it takes a community. The workshop is suitable for all municipal council 
members and heads of administration.  
 

Because the workshop is taking place in Kenora, the cost is minimal at only $50 plus 
HST per registrant. 

  
 

Budget: 
Applicable Member of Council. 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 

 


